
~ WINTER 
~ BREAK 

MVUSD December 14– December 18, 2020 

Important Dates Next Curriculum Pick-up 
January 11th – 13th 

Monday, December 14 

Tuesday, December 15 

Wednesday, December 16 
Site Council Meeting at 3:00 

pm 

Thursday, December 17 
12:15 – 6:00 pm 

Weekly Lunch Pick-Up 

Friday, December 18 

December 21 to January 8 

Upcoming Dates 

Picture Day January 27 – 28 
More information to come 

On the day of your curriculum pick-up families will be 
allowed to walk on campus. Curriculum bags will 
be placed outside classrooms with student names on 
them. Families will be able to walk onto campus 
wearing masks and maintaining distance. If you are 
not wearing a mask you will be asked to put one on 
before entering the campus. Teachers will not be 
present and classroom doors will be locked. 

If you have multiple children and would like to 
consolidate your curriculum pick-up day, give us a call 
and let us know the student’s names, teachers and 
which day you will be picking up on. Calls will need to 
be made by 3pm, December 17th to ensure the bags 
are consolidated by Monday, January 11th. 

Schedule 

Monday 1/11
Kinder 1:00 pm – 2:00 pm

1st Grade 2:30 pm - 3:30 pm 

Tuesday 1/12
2nd Grade 1:00 pm - 2:00 pm
3rd Grade 2:30 pm - 3:30 pm 

Thursday 1/13
4th Grade 1:00 pm - 2:00 pm
5th Grade 2:30 pm - 3:30 pm 



Stay 
Cougar 
Strong! 

Stay 
Cougar 
Strong! 

December is Kindness Month 
In December we are focusing on promoting 
kindness at Curran. Everyone can practice 
kindness. To help our students practice 
kindness we will have themed spirit days 
each Friday in December. On Friday, 
December 18th is: 

Wear something Festive and Celebrate Us 

Wear a festive hat or other item to celebrate a 
holiday you enjoy or something from your 
culture to celebrate us. 

Returning to School Update #3 
This week Murrieta Valley Unified School 
District sent update #3 on the topic of 
returning to school. Click here to access a PDF 
copy of the letter sent by the Murrieta Valley 
USD Administrative Team. 

Hello Curran Families, 

We have one week of school 
before winter break. We are 
going to finish the last week 
of 2020 strong. I hope you 
enjoy the winter break with 
your family and get lots of 
rest. 

Mr. Lumsden 

https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/cms/lib/CA01000508/Centricity/Domain/4694/12-10-20_Return%20to%20in-person%20instruction%203.Update%20.pdf
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